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NE 36th Avenue Widening
From NE 20th Place to north of NE 25th Street in Ocala

Financial Project Identification (FPID): 431798-3Marion County

Fast Facts

Contractor:  
SEMA Construction, Inc.

Project Cost: 
$16.2 Million 

Project Start: 
Fall 2019  

Estimated Completion: 
Summer 2021

Project Description 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is widening NE 36th Avenue in Ocala from two to 
four lanes between NE 20th Place and north of NE 25th Street. The project also calls for construction 
of two new bridges: one over the CSX railroad crossing and the other over a new access road that 
will be built. Work will also include: clearing land, realigning NE 24th and NE 25th streets, ponds, 
new turn lanes at multiple locations, bicycle lanes, sidewalks, 20-foot-wide grassed medians 
and concrete medians near the bridges, drainage, light and signalization improvements, various 
pedestrian features to comply with the current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards, and 
updated signage and pavement markings.

What to Expect 
• Construction activities will require nighttime lane closures and detours.
• Flaggers will be present during lane closures to help direct traffic along the road as well as

with accessing driveways and side streets.
• Work at the intersection with 21st Street will require multiple, temporary detours. Traffic will

be directed during the detour times to use NE 39th Avenue, 14th Street, and NE 30th Avenue. 

Safety 
Motorists should be aware that existing speed limits will not be changed. Electronic message boards 
and other signs will be installed to provide advance lane closure notice to bicyclists, drivers, and 
pedestrians. Signage, structures, and flaggers will help to safely direct all road users around work. 

Contact Information

Lynette Cruz 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

352-620-3020
Lynette.Cruz@dot.state.fl.us

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away!  
Visit www.cflroads.com to view anticipated lane closures and current information about this project.

Project Location

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL@MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with 

Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act, or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact James Mount, P.E., Project Consultant, at 561-808-3215 or jmount@aeengineeringinc.com at least 

seven (7) days prior to the meeting.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice).


